

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Tuesday 8th October 2024

Harvest Festival 2024

We will be celebrating Harvest Festival next week by holding a whole school assembly on Monday 14th October.

As we do each year, we will be collecting provisions, with donations this year going to the Community Pantry at Yateley Industries. Jean, the Community Pantry Manager will be joining us for assembly on Monday to talk to the children about the work they do. The Community Pantry is funded by Hampshire County Council and Hart District Council and was set up to help families and individuals, who need extra support, to manage their budget by providing food, grocery, and some hygiene/cleaning items at reduced prices.

The current cost of living crisis has placed an enormous strain upon many families and there is an urgent requirement for food and supplies. The items most needed are any larder items but especially:

- Baked beans
- Canned veg
- Canned meat
- Cereals
- Pasta
- Rice
- Hygiene products

<u>Click here</u> for more information about the Community Pantry.

We will be collecting donations from now until Monday 14th October. Please could you make sure that any donations are in date, thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D. Martin Head of School